
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
24th March 2023                      LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are grateful to Mrs Bevin for bringing lambs into the school for the children to see and ask questions 
about. This fitted in with some class topics. 
 
The Book Fair has been delivered and the children have all had an opportunity to look at it today. It is open 
tonight and on Monday straight after school. Your child is bringing home a form with details of books they 
may like. There is absolutely no obligation for you to purchase any books. If you do purchase any books and 
pay online you must return the slip with the reference number on to school by Tuesday morning so that you 
will get the books returned with your child before we break for Easter. 
 
Next week Class 1 and 2 have a busy week with a trip to Stonehurst Farm Park on Tuesday and to the Bible 
Exhibition of Wednesday. Packed Lunches are needed on Tuesday. Please read the original letter regarding 
any special arrangements such as what to wear or bring. On Wednesday there are no special arrangements 
for the bible exhibition. 
 
There is an Easter school meal change on Thursday. The kitchen are serving Chicken Burger in a Bun or 
Vegetable Burger in a Bun, Wedges Baked Beans Coleslaw Dessert Easter Cookie or Chocolate Easter Nest. 
Please let the office know if your child doesn’t usually have a school meal and would like one. 
 
We are looking forward to the school Easter Service in Church on Friday at 2pm. All are welcome to join us for 
this most important celebration of the Church calendar.  
 
We will have our annual Crème Egg Hunt on Friday. They will be allowed to eat it in school or bring it home. If 
your child cannot eat Crème Eggs they will bring it home with them. Please can you then make a suitable 
replacement. 
 
Communication between parents and school. We have a number of ways of you communicating with us and 
vice versa. These different ways are all useful but choosing the best tool will get the best outcome for you. 
Please speak to someone (either in person or on the phone), if something is urgent and needs to happen on 
the day. So to tell us who is picking up or that you are collecting early should be done in person or over the 
phone.  Classdojo is suited to making contact directly with the teacher on items that are not pressing. 
However bear in mind only the person you send the message to can read it. The office email is suitable for 
enquiries to the office. We will send Classdojo messages for reminders and if we have information that has 
attachments. For child absence please ring the school before 9:15am: if we do not receive any notification of 
absence we will ring the contact details that we hold until we have an answer.  
 
Yours sincerely 
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Please let the office know if your child doesn’t usually have a school meal and would like one. 
 
We are looking forward to the school Easter Service in Church on Friday at 2pm. All are welcome to join us for 
this most important celebration of the Church calendar.  
 
We will have our annual Crème Egg Hunt on Friday. They will be allowed to eat it in school or bring it home. If 
your child cannot eat Crème Eggs they will bring it home with them. Please can you then make a suitable 
replacement. 
 
Communication between parents and school. We have a number of ways of you communicating with us and 
vice versa. These different ways are all useful but choosing the best tool will get the best outcome for you. 
Please speak to someone (either in person or on the phone), if something is urgent and needs to happen on 
the day. So to tell us who is picking up or that you are collecting early should be done in person or over the 
phone.  Classdojo is suited to making contact directly with the teacher on items that are not pressing. 
However bear in mind only the person you send the message to can read it. The office email is suitable for 
enquiries to the office. We will send Classdojo messages for reminders and if we have information that has 
attachments. For child absence please ring the school before 9:15am: if we do not receive any notification of 
absence we will ring the contact details that we hold until we have an answer.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 
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pay online you must return the slip with the reference number on to school by Tuesday morning so that you 
will get the books returned with your child before we break for Easter. 
 
Next week Class 1 and 2 have a busy week with a trip to Stonehurst Farm Park on Tuesday and to the Bible 
Exhibition of Wednesday. Packed Lunches are needed on Tuesday. Please read the original letter regarding 
any special arrangements such as what to wear or bring. On Wednesday there are no special arrangements 
for the bible exhibition. 
 
There is an Easter school meal change on Thursday. The kitchen are serving Chicken Burger in a Bun or 
Vegetable Burger in a Bun, Wedges Baked Beans Coleslaw Dessert Easter Cookie or Chocolate Easter Nest. 
Please let the office know if your child doesn’t usually have a school meal and would like one. 
 
We are looking forward to the school Easter Service in Church on Friday at 2pm. All are welcome to join us for 
this most important celebration of the Church calendar.  
 
We will have our annual Crème Egg Hunt on Friday. They will be allowed to eat it in school or bring it home. If 
your child cannot eat Crème Eggs they will bring it home with them. Please can you then make a suitable 
replacement. 
 
Communication between parents and school. We have a number of ways of you communicating with us and 
vice versa. These different ways are all useful but choosing the best tool will get the best outcome for you. 
Please speak to someone (either in person or on the phone), if something is urgent and needs to happen on 
the day. So to tell us who is picking up or that you are collecting early should be done in person or over the 
phone.  Classdojo is suited to making contact directly with the teacher on items that are not pressing. 
However bear in mind only the person you send the message to can read it. The office email is suitable for 
enquiries to the office. We will send Classdojo messages for reminders and if we have information that has 
attachments. For child absence please ring the school before 9:15am: if we do not receive any notification of 
absence we will ring the contact details that we hold until we have an answer.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 


